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Ref: CA/2009/ENQ/03240
5th October 2009

London Borough of Camden - Planning

Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8EQ

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: Upper ground flat, 8 ROTHWELL STREET, NW1 – PROPOSED REPLACEMENT OF REAR WINDOW AT 
       






 TOP FLOOR
I am writing on behalf of my client, Sonja Franklin, the owner of the Grade II Listed Building at 8 Rothwell Street, NW1. We submitted a Listed Building Consent Application for the proposed first floor bathroom by email on 2nd October 09. 

We have since discovered a rotten sash window in the top floor bathroom at the rear which needs replacing and I would like you to include this window under the same application if at all possible. The window cill and the box seem to be original but the sashes appear to be a more recent replacement. We would like to replace the window assembly with the new double glazed unit without any glazing bars, to match existing. However, the original sashes may have had glazing bars as it shows on the top window on the adjacent building to the right hand side. Please advise me if this is the case and what kind of window replacement would be acceptable.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely,

Snezana Jackson
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